United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Farmington District Office
1235 La Plata Highway
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

IN REPLY REFER TO:

14-20-603-2168A (WC) | _ October 25,1996

3162.3-2 (070)

Sirgo Operating Inc. c/o
Mountain States Petroleum Corp.
P. O. Box 3531

Midland, Texas 79702

Gentlemen: p

- A
Reference is made to the No. 39 NW Cha Cha Unit, 890’ FNL & 890’ FEL, Sec. 27, T.29N,, R. 14
W., Lease No. 14-20-603-2168A, San Juan County, New Mexico. A Workover Notice of Intent
Sundry Notice was approved July 31, 1995 to perforate and stimulate additional Gallup pay.

If the workover has been completed you are required to submit a Subsequent Sundry Notice. If the
work has not been completed you are required to inform this office when the work is scheduled to be
performed.

You have 30 days to comply with this order. The 30 days commences upon receipt of the letter or
seven days from the date-it'is'mailed, whichever is less. Failure to comply within the 30 days will
result in strict enforcement of 43 CFR 3163.1.

Under provisions of 43 CFR 3165.3, you may request an Administrative Review of the orders
described above. Such request, including all supporting documents, must be filed in writing within 20
business days of receipt of this notice and must be filed with the State Director, Bureau of Land
Management, P. O. Box 27115, Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502-0115. Such requests shall not result
in a suspension of the order(s) unless the reviewing official so determines. Procedures governing
appeals from instructions, orders or decisions are contained in 43 CFR 3165.4 and 43 CFR 4.400 et
seq.

If you have any questions please contact Wayne Townsend with this office at (505) 599-6359.

Sincerely,

/S/ Duane W. Spencer

Duane Spencer
Team Leader, Petroleum Management Team

cc:
NNMD

BIA-Window Rock

Well file
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